
Dear Sir / Madam 

 

I am writing regarding the retail exemption application by South 

Stradbroke Utilities Pty Ltd. I own two properties that will be affected by 
this nonsensical application should it be allowed to proceed. 

 
Still nobody seems to know who this organisation is. Who are they? What 

do they want exactly? The current operator has already charged us $1.1M 
to run the plant til I think at least March 2021. All owners are already 

contributing to that and that is 100% of the operating cost and upkeep of 

the electrical facility that we the owners through the body corporate 

already own.  

 

Previously I asked who they were and what experience they have in 

operating an electrical facility. You failed to reply to that query in the 
previous reply nor was it supplied in the original application! Has it been 

asked of the applicant since? I note that the company was only registered 
on 10 October 2019 so their experience cannot be too great. Please 

followup on this query and let us know what their response is as that 

would be very interesting indeed! 

 

Then what right does this organisation have to just remove a meter that 

was paid for and is owned by our body corporate and paid for by us the 
owners and then charge us again for a new meter? This is all bordering on 

ridiculous! We have working meters already ! 

 
You need to give all of us a lot more information than what has already 

been provided as I feel like you must know a lot more than we do about 
this. We seem to being left in the dark regarding this application and 

there seems to be something very sinister regarding all of this. 

 

Can you please advise what the appeal process is with this should all this 

proceed in the cloud of darkness as it appears to be heading already. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Anonymous Submitter  


